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Hon, George E. EHill
State Tax .ssessor
fuguste, Hezine

Dear Bir:

The letter of Louis C. Stearns 34, addressed
to this department snd turned over to you snd in which
letter three questions vere azsked in regard to olgarette
tux dealepr?s licenses to be pald by the Creat Northomm
Paper Conpany, is beforc me together with your requsst
for a ruling.

1. {n the stoteusnt of fact in the letter,

. .the Great Worthern Paper Company 1s engaged in the

“"pusiness of selling cigarettes.

. 2., On ths statement of faect ziven in the
istter, euch storahousc 18 2 wholesale outfit und re-
quires = separate - license,

3. On the stutement of fact givem In the
letter, htoth of the storea from which the cigarettes
are scld to the men on drives are retall dealers snd
must huve licenses, but the stores do not need a license
for each loeztion. I assume that the store meant a unit
that is moved from plaee to place. The license should
be obtained for the unit without regard to the location
of the unit,

Vory truly yours,
Frank I. Cowan
Attorney Genersl

FTIC H ,
ce to Louls C. Stearns 34,



